Kansas-Oklahoma
Arkansas River
Commission

1320 Research Park Drive, 3" Floor
Manhattan, KS 66502

MEMORANDUM:

September 4, 2014

To: Mr. President, Governors, Members and interested parties of the Kansas-Oklahoma
Arkansas River Compact Commission

From: Bob Lytle, Compact Secretary / Treasurer

Subject: Fiftieth Annual Meeting

The fiftieth annual meeting of the Kansas—Oklahoma Arkansas River Compact Commission will be held
on Wednesday October 15, 2014 at 9:30 am at the Marion City Building, 203 North 3™ Street (across the
street from the Historic Elgin Hotel in Marion, Kansas, 115 N. 3™ Street).

Lodging has been arranged at the Historic Elgin Hotel for the night of Tuesday October 14, with a room
rate of $85.00. If at all possible, please make your room reservations by October6, 2014 by calling the
hotel at 620-382-3200, or you may contact Commissioner Peggy Blackman at 620-382-2541. The
morning of the meeting there will be a breakfast available at the Elgin Hotel and it is part of your room
rate. For those not staying at the Hotel, breakfast is available for $5.00.

For those interested, there will be a tour of the Upper Cottonwood River Watershed beginning at 6:00
pm Tuesday evening and leaving from the hotel. We will eat dinner following the tour at the La Cabana
in Hillsboro. After dinner there will be an ice-breaker/refreshments available at the Elgin Hotel
reception area. Spouses are welcome to attend these activities.

Please contact Mrs. Blackman at 620-382-2541, or at 65blackman@sbcglobal.net, to confirm your
participation in dinner, the tour and breakfast. Peggy would appreciate any suggestions concerning
refreshments. To assist Mrs. Blackman with making final arrangements, please contact her, if possible,
by October 6, 2014.

Please mark your calendars and make your reservations. If you have any questions please feel free to
contact me at 785-564-6673 or Peggy at the number listed above. A meeting agenda has been included.



